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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Yoast Mine, C-1994-082, RN-4 Proposed Decision Date

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Mon, Jun 19, 2017 at 8:44 AM
To: "Nettleton, Jerry" <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com>

Jerry,
The Proposed Decision date for the Yoast Mine RN-4 renewal has been extended to July 21, 2017.
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

On Fri, Jun 16, 2017 at 10:35 AM, Nettleton, Jerry <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com> wrote:

Jason —

While | am working on the Yoast renewal responses today, being realistic we probably won’t have the final package
to you until late next week or early the following week. In order to allow time for your review and preparation of a
decision, we would like to extend the decision date for the Yoast renewal to July 21st. We appreciate your patience
and understanding —

Best regards,

Jerry

Jerry M. Nettleton

Manager Environmental Affairs
Twentymile Coal, LLC

29515 RCR27

Oak Creek, Colorado 80467
970.870.2712

jnettleton@peabodyenergy.com
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from your system.

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
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